August 16, 2019

Elliot Russell

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St.

Room 215

Denver, Co 80203

Re: Surety Bond Return Request. NOI — P-2015-021

Dear Mr. Elliot,

At this time | would like to rescind my request for a reduction in my Surety Bond
for NOI-P-2015-021 and instead request a full return of those funds. Our current
mining plan for M-2019-026 overlaps and includes all areas associated with the
previous NOI. New bonding has been accepted by your office for this new plan.

Thank you. If you have any questions or wish any additional information | can be
reached at the number below.

Sinc

Johh Crowley
382 Mcarthur Dr.
Lone Tree, Co 80124

303-601-3534



